
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
         

PUBLIC STATEMENT 
 

SUSPENSION OF LICENCE(S) 
 
 
The Commission is aware of an ongoing criminal investigation into companies which are regulated by 
the Commission. The Commission, in fulfilment of its regulatory objectives, has taken the decision to 
suspend the following licenses, pending a regulatory review: 
 
King Gaming Ltd; 
 
Dalmine Ltd. 
 
The Commission continues to assist its partner agencies in this matter. 
 
As this matter is subject to an ongoing criminal investigation, the Commission is unable to offer any 
further comment at this time. 
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